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My address:

Technician 

As a senior citizen in Fulton County, Ohio, I DO NOT SUPPORT FirstEnergy’s newest proposal to 
increase my electric bill beginning June 2024.

To whom it may concern,
I am referencing FirstEnergy and PUCO Case 23-301.

September 10, 2023

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 E. Broad St., 11th Floor 
Columbus, OH 43215
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Now is not the time for another rate hike! Ohioans are already facing financial difficulties with 
higher energy prices and inflation.

As a senior citizen, I have limited income. I want my voice to be heard. I do not support 
FirstEnergy’s newest proposal to increase my electric bill.
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